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Your health and wellbeing are most important to us, and we are 
committed to ensuring you have access to counseling in an 
environment that is as safe as possible.  Because of this, we will be 
returning to in-office sessions starting May 4th. With our return to 
the office we are taking extra precautions to ensure you have access 
to affordable, reliable and professional care throughout this difficult 
time. 

We are taking a few extra steps to ensure your health and safety: 
•Extra cleaning of surfaces and door handles  
•Removing the coffee machine, magazines, and other shared items 
•Wearing protective gear such as masks  
•Promoting telehealth 

Due to health or logistical issues some of our counselors may not be 
able to return to office on May 4th. If you have any questions, you can 
ask our wonderful support staff for help or talk to your counselor 
directly.  

Although we have returned to our offices, we understand that you may 
not be ready to do so.  If that’s the case, telehealth remains a great 
option, and we are happy to assist you in setting up distance 
counseling sessions.  

For your safety and the safety of others, we ask that you do not attend 
in person session or visit our offices if you feel sick, have a fever, 
cough or have traveled outside of the state within 14 days.  

Taylor Counseling Group remains committed to providing affordable, 
accessible, and reliable care.  We are here for you. 
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